
 

 

 

From Principal Desk: Circular No.: BLSWS/GN/187/2024 Date: 19 October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from BLS World School! 

 

We hope you are enjoying the festivity as it is the celebration time. 

 

Kindly Note, Diwali Break for all students of Grade Nursery to Grade XII will be from October 30, 2024 to 

November 03,2024. The school will reopen on Monday, November 04,2024. 

 

 

With Regards 

 
 

Ms. Sushma Punia                                                                                              

Principal   

BLS World School  

 

 


